
 

 

Dear Students & Parents/ Guardians: 

The Public Schools Branch (PSB) is excited to announce the launch of its "Report It!" campaign, aiming to 
empower students to report school-related incidents and ensure they can do so in a manner that is most 
comfortable for them. The campaign will be piloted in the Three Oaks Family of Schools beginning on 
March 28th with plans to expand further next year. The "Report It!" campaign will focus on promoting the 
importance of reporting school related incidents such as bullying, theft and violence while reinforcing the 
message that students should inform their parents, guardians, teachers, school counsellors, principals or 
other trusted adults when they need support. Recognizing the diverse preferences of students, the 
campaign will offer multiple reporting options, including verbal, written and online methods. The online 
form, a new and innovative approach, allows students to submit reports anonymously, offering them an 
additional layer of privacy and security. Similar reporting options have been successfully implemented in 
other jurisdictions across the country. 

For more information about the Report It! campaign or to make an online report, please visit 
psb.edu.pe.ca/report-it or follow the link that will soon be found on our school website. 

 

https://psb.edu.pe.ca/report-it

